
 

 

 

February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 Parents Evening - Tuesday 21 February 2020 4.00-7.30 pm 

I would like to invite you to the Year 10 Parents’ Evening, which will take place on Tuesday 21 

February 2023 in the Main Hall and Skidby Suite.  The evening will run from 4.00 pm until 7.30 pm 

and will be an opportunity to for you to discuss academic progress since the start of Year 10 with 

your child’s teachers.  As all students are now over a quarter of their way through their GCSE 

courses, it is an important time to check that they are on track to achieve their full potential. 

Students are encouraged to accompany their parent(s)/carer(s), where possible. 

Please visit https://cottinghamhighschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your 

appointments.  If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office on 

(01482) 847498 who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 

 

To assist us with our arrangements for the Parents’ Evening, we request that all parents sign in on 

arrival and sign out on departure.  

We look forward to seeing you.   

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Clement 

Assistant Headteacher KS4 

 

Harland Way,   
Cottingham HU16 5PX 

Tel:  01482 847 498   
Web:  www.cottinghamhigh.net   
Email:  office@cottinghamhigh.net 

https://cottinghamhighschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

